WIRGINIA BEACH CITY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

A HE AD O F T H E C U R V E h

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATIVE SUPPORT SERVICES

Office of Facilities Planning and Construction

May 27, 2004

Mr. Dennis Fewell, P.E.
Redi Check International
1561 Bordeaux Place
Norfolk, VA 23509

RE: REDI CHECK INTERNATIONAL
Dear Mr. Fewell:

['would like to commend Redi Check International on the successful completion of sixteen work
orders for Virginia Beach City Public Schools, with a construction value totaling in excess of one
hundred thirty million dollars. In my opinion, your patented process of checking construction
documents and providing an interdisciplinary coordination review is a service that cannot be
matched by another firm.

The work that you and your staff at Redi Check have provided has been responsive, well received
by all of our architects and engineers and is without a doubt a worthwhile investment. In fact, |
know of two other local school divisions who plan to incorporate the Redi Check process on
their significant projects.

As for Virginia Beach City Public Schools, we plan to continue to utilize Redi Check for all of our
larger capital projects. Your service produces, in the end, a better, more coordinated set of
congtruction documents, which result in significant savings.
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